
 

 

 
On behalf of Mayor Edward P. MacDougall, 

you are cordially invited to attend a 
“Town Hall” Style Meeting 

for Elected Officials & the General Public 
on 

Wednesday, April 24, 2013 at 4:00 PM 
Cutler Bay Town Hall 

10720 Caribbean Blvd., Suite 105 
Cutler Bay, FL 33189 

to discuss 
Use of Additional Tourist Room Taxes for 

Modernization of Sun Life Stadium, 
Which is being presented to the Electors 

on May 14, 2013 
 
 

Please join Mayor MacDougall and guest speakers for a 30 minute presentation, 
which will include a Certified Public Accountant who will provide financial 
views for the proposed Sun Life Stadium financing.  
 

Upon completion of the meeting, a joint press release will be issued expressing 
the positions of individual Mayors on the Stadium financing proposed. 
This meeting is being held to express the opinions and/or position of any elected 
officials and the general public. 
 

Press is expected to be available for questions following the meeting. 
 

Please RSVP via email to RSVP@cutlerbay-fl.gov 

 


